A Accounts Officer NALSAR <accountsofficer@nalsar.ac.in>

Research Project proposal .
1 message :

vice chancellor nalsar <vc@nalsar.ac.in> Wed, Mar 30, 2022 at 10:46 AM
To: Rahul Mohanty Nalsar University <rahulmohanty@nalsar.ac.in>, accountsofficer <accountsofficer@nalsar.ac.in>

Dear Mr. Rahul Mohanty,

I 'am happy to inform you that the Research Project Committee has evaluated the research proposals
submitted by you and approved the research project proposals and giving of seed money. They have also
approved the extension of time till May 30, 2022 for your project. You are requested to complete the project
and submit the project report as per the schedule. Our Accounts Department has been asked to distribute the
seed money to all the concerned faculty members.

( With warm regards,

Yours sincerely,

(FAIZAN MUSTAFA)

Prof.(Dr ) FAIZAN MUSTAFA

Vice-Chancellor, NALSAR University of Law &
President, Consortium of National Law Universities
Former President, Shastri Indo-Canadian Institute
‘Justice City",

Shameerpet, Medchal District,,

Hyderabad - 500 101, Telangana, India

Office: 040-23498102, Cell: 98480 48195

Fax: 040-23498385

Email: ve@nalsar.ac.in, mustafa.faizan@gmail.com
Website: www.nalsar.ac.in

( Mr. K.A.Chidambaram, P.S. to Vice-Chancellor, Tel:040-23498102, Cell: 98480 39212

Ty Small Research Project_Proposal Form_NALSAR_Rahul_Mohanty.docx
— 155K
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Research Project proposal
1 message

vice chancellor nalsar <vc@nalsar.ac.in> Wed, Mar 30, 2022 at 10:44 Al
To: Utkarsh Leo <contactmrleo@gmail.com>, accountsafficer <accountsofficer@nalsar.ac.in>

Dear Mr. Utkarsh Leo,

| am happy to inform you that the Research Project Committee has evaluated the research proposals
submitted by you and approved the research project proposals and giving of seed money. They have also
approved the extension of time till May 30, 2022 for your project. You are requested to complete the project
and submit the project report as per the schedule. Our Accounts Department has been asked to distribute the
seed money to all the concerned faculty members. ‘

(- With warm regards,

Yours sincerely,

(FAIZAN MUSTAFA)

Prof.(Dr ) FAIZAN MUSTAFA

Vice-Chancellor, NALSAR University of Law &
President, Consortium of National Law Universities
Former President, Shastri Indo-Canadian Institute
'Justice City",

Shameerpet, Medchal District,,

Hyderabad - 500 101, Telangana, India

Office: 040-23498102, Cell: 98480 48195

Fax: 040-23498385

Email: ve@nalsar.ac.in, mustafa.faizan@gmail.com
Website: www.nalsar.ac.in

( Mr. K.A.Chidambaram, P.S. to Vice-Chancellor, Tel:040-23498102, Cell: 98480 39212
e@ Request for funding-Short term research-Utkarsh Leo.pdf
— 59K



©,

= i, Accounts Officer NALSAR <accountsofficer@nalsar.ac.in:

(no subject)
1 message

vice chancellor nalsar <vc@nalsar.ac.in> Wed, Mar 30, 2022 at 10:43 Al
To: "Dr. T. Kannan" <tkannan@nalsar.ac.in>, accountsofficer <accountsofficer@nalsar.ac.in>

Dear Dr. T. Kannan,

[ am happy to inform you that the Research Project Committee has evaluated the research proposals
submitted by you and approved the research project proposals and giving of seed money. They have also
approved the extension of time till May 30, 2022 for your project. You are requested to complete the project
and submit the project report as per the schedule. Our Accounts Department has been asked to distribute the
seed money to all the concerned faculty members. :

With warm regards,

Yours sincerely,

(FAIZAN MUSTAFA)

Prof.(Dr ) FAIZAN MUSTAFA

Vice-Chancellor, NALSAR University of Law &
President, Consortium of National Law Universities
Former President, Shastri Indo-Canadian Institute
"Justice City",

Shameerpet, Medchal District,,

Hyderabad - 500 101, Telangana, India

Office: 040-23498102, Cell: 98480 48195

Fax: 040-23498385

Email: ve@nalsar.ac.in, mustafa.faizan@gmail.com
Website: www.nalsar.ac.in

Mr. K.A.Chidambaram, P.S. to Vice-Chancellor, Tel:040-23498102, Cell: 98480 39212

fﬂ Proposal Outline for Small Research Grant - Dr. T. Kannan.docx
— 17K



J —— @ |
) o —
* {%} Accounts Officer NALSAR <accountsofficer@nalsar.ac.in>

Ly R
rl‘,___,.".?.‘m'-’:"..h..a;.ilg

Research Project Proposal
1 message

vice chancellor nalsar <vc@nalsar.ac.in> Wed, Mar 30, 2022 at 10:48 AM
To: Pranav Verma <pranavverma@nalsar.ac.in>, accountsofficer <accountsofficer@nalsar.ac.in> :

Dear Mr. Pranav Verma,

I 'am happy to inform you that the Research Project Committee has evaluated the research proposals
submitted by you and approved the research project proposals and giving of seed money. They have also
approved the extension of time till May 30, 2022 for your project. You are requested to complete the project
and submit the project report as per the schedule. Our Accounts Department has been asked to distribute the
seed money to all the concerned faculty members.

With warm regards,

Yours sincerely,

(FAIZAN MUSTAFA)

Prof.(Dr ) FAIZAN MUSTAFA

Vice-Chancellor, NALSAR University of Law &
President, Consortium of National Law Universities
Former President, Shastri Indo-Canadian Institute
"Justice City",

Shameerpet, Medchal District,,

Hyderabad - 500 101, Telangana, India

Office: 040-23498102, Cell: 98480 48195

Fax: 040-23498385

Email: ve@nalsar.ac.in, mustafa.faizan@gmail.com
Website: www.nalsar.ac.in

Mr. K.A.Chidambaram, P.S. to Vice-Chancellor, Tel:040-23498102, Cell: 98480 39212

L @ Small Research Project_Proposal Form_Pranav Varma.docx
154K
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Research Project Proposal
2 messages

vice chancellor nalsar <vc@nalsar.ac.in> Wed, Mar 30, 2022 at 10:41 AM
To: Manisha Sethi <manisha.sethy@gmail.com>
Cc: accountsofficer <accountsofficer@nalsar.ac.in>

Dear Dr. Manisha Sethi,

I'am happy to inform you that the Research Project Committee has evaluated the research proposals
submitted by you and approved the research project proposals and giving of seed money. They have also
approved the extension of time till May 30, 2022 for your project. You are requested to complete the project
and submit the project report as per the schedule. Our Accounts Department has been asked to distribute the
seed money to all the concerned faculty members.

With warm regards,

( Yours sincerely,

(FAIZAN MUSTAFA)

Prof.(Dr ) FAIZAN MUSTAFA

Vice-Chancellor, NALSAR University of Law &
President, Consortium of National Law Universities
Former President, Shastri Indo-Canadian Institute
"Justice City",

Shameerpet, Medchal District,,

Hyderabad - 500 101, Telangana, India

Office: 040-23498102, Cell: 98480 48195

Fax: 040-23498385

Email: ve@nalsar.ac.in, mustafa.faizan@gmail.com
Website: www.nalsar.ac.in

Mr. K.A.Chidambaram, P.S. to Vice-Chancellor, Tel:040-23498102, Cell; 98480 39212

- Small Research Project_Proposal Form Manisha Sethi.docx
= 156K

Manisha Sethi <manisha.sethy@gmail.com> Wed, Mar 30, 2022 at 11:50 AM
To: vice chancellor nalsar <ve@nalsar.ac.in> ‘
Cc: accountsofficer <accountsofficer@nalsar.ac.in>

Dear Sir,

Many thanks for this.
| am most grateful.
Best regards,.
Manisha

[Quoted text hidden]



